
REVISED NOTICE OF HEARING 

DATE AND TIME CHANGE 

November 19, 2024 

Dear Committee Member: 

The Committee on Homeland Security hearing entitled “Worldwide Threats to the 

Homeland,” originally scheduled for Wednesday, November 20, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. EST in 310 

Cannon House Office Building HAS BEEN CHANGED. The Committee will now meet at a 

date and time to be announced. Witnesses will be by invitation only. 


